
 

PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY COUNCIL 
COMMITTEE REPORT 

2020 Legislative Session 

 

Reference No.: APPT-15-20   

Draft No.: 1 

Committee: Committee of the Whole 

Date: 10/29/2020  

Action: (FAV)  

REPORT: Favorable 10-0: Council Members Turner, Anderson-Walker, Dernoga, Franklin, Glaros, 

Harrison, Hawkins, Ivey, Streeter and Taveras. Absent: Davis  

 

 

The Prince George’s County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on 10/29/2020 to 

consider appointments the of Ms. Amber L. Woods and the reappointments of Ms. Veronica L. Davila-

Steele and Mr. Eugene A. “Tony” Langbehn as members of the Commission for Individuals with 

Disabilities for Prince George’s County which seeks to works with stakeholders to jointly address and 

promote the needs and rights of individuals with disabilities.  

 

Ms. Amber L. Woods, a resident of Fort Washington, is an advocate for individuals with disabilities. 

Most recently, she was a Contractor Closeout Contract Specialist for the Environmental Protection 

Agency (EPA) through Columbia Lighthouse for the Blind. Ms. Woods is currently President of the 

National Harbor Chapter, National Federation of the Blind of Maryland in addition to being named Vice 

President of Living Independently for Everyone Inc. (L.I.F.E Inc). She received her Bachelor of Science 

degree in Business Administration from University of Maryland Global Campus. Ms. Woods will serve 

as a consumer member. 

 

Ms. Veronica L. Davila-Steele, a resident of Oxon Hill, has served on the Commission 

since 2018 as a consumer member. 

 

Mr. Eugene A. “Tony” Langbehn, a resident of Bowie, will continue to serve as a consumer member, 

since his original appointment in 2007. 

 

After discussion about the Commission for Individuals with Disabilities, the Prince George’s County 

Council, sitting as the Committee of the Whole voted APPT-15-20 out favorable, 10-0. 
 


